
      June 22, 2023 
     

Park Ave. Reconstruction Project 
      Curb and sidewalk work beginning 7/5 

 
 
 

 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
As part of the ongoing Park Ave Reconstruction Project, the City’s contractor, Newport 
Construction, will mobilize on Wednesday, July 5th to begin curb and sidewalk work.  
Crews will be removing the sidewalks, resetting the curbing, and installing new sidewalks.   
 
This work is expected to take approximately 8 weeks to complete, weather permitting.  

Detours will be in place during work hours.  Please look for Detour signs, Road Closed 

signs, and No Parking signs as they will be changing frequently during the work. 

At the end of each day, the contractor will clean the work site to allow for motorists to utilize the 

roadway. 

What to Expect During Construction: 

• General work hours will be 7am – 4pm, Monday-Friday. 

• Please check posted No Parking signs. 

• Please follow pedestrian detour signs. 

• Access to properties will be maintained, when possible. 

• Access will be maintained for emergency vehicles and City services. 
 
Information & Assistance: 

Questions regarding this project? Contact Kristen Kelleher, Community Relations Manager, at 
617-349-4825/kkelleher@cambridgema.gov or Melissa Miguel, Supervising Engineer, at 617-
349-9351/ mmiguel@cambridgema.gov.  For more information about the project, visit 
www.CambridgeMA.gov/parkave. If you have any special need or disability, please contact us 
to arrange for special accommodation that may be necessary. 

Regards, 

Karim-Ben Saunders 
Project Administrator - Community Relations  
Department of Public Works 
617-349-4870 / ksaunders@cambridgema.gov 
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